
March 30
Adams County
Conference Center
Brighton, CO

March 29
Riverside Library and
Cultural Center
Evans, CO

April 6
Eaton Town Hall
Eaton, CO

The project team will be presenting potential 
solutions (short-term and long-term) and are seeking 
your input. The meetings will be open houses where 
attendees can drop by anytime to learn about the
US 85 corridor, discuss the study, and provide input 
on the potential solutions.

Unable to Attend?
Meeting materials and additional
information can be found on the
study's website:
www.codot.gov/projects/us85pel

Requests for communication assistance or reasonable accommodations for special needs can be made by contacting the Public Involvement Team 
prior to the meeting: 970.350.2148.
Se puede hacer las solicitudes de traducción o de otras necesidades especiales por poniéndose en contacto con el equipo de la participación 
pública: 970.350.2148.

US 85 Planning and Environmental Linkages Study

PUBLIC MEETINGS

Save the Dates!
Please consider attending an
upcoming public meeting:

The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) 
is conducting a Planning and Environmental Linkages 
(PEL) study to create a vision for the US 85 corridor 
from I-76 to the Town of Nunn.

Tuesday, March 29, 2016 
4:00 - 7:00pm
Riverside Library and Cultural Center
3700 Golden St., Evans, CO

Wednesday, March 30, 2016 
4:00 - 7:00pm
Adams County Conference Center
4430 S. Adams County Pkwy.,
Brighton, CO 80601

Wednesday, April 6, 2016 
4:00 - 7:00pm
Eaton Town Hall
223 1st St., Eaton, CO 80615

Thank you for taking the time to get
involved in the future of the US 85 corridor!


